Santa Rosa Professional Educators
6798 Caroline Street
Milton, Florida 32570

MISSION

MEMORANDUM
February 4, 2020
Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent

6032 Highway 90
Milton, Florida 32570

Dear Superintendent and the Santa Rosa County School Board,
The results of Contract Ratification vote are as follows:

97% YES Votes

3% NO Votes

The majority has voted to ratify the contact on February 4, 2020.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Chavers, SRPE President

Phone: 850-623-5877 Fax: 850-623-5827 Email: srpe.office@srpeducators.com



